United States Postal Service*

INDUSTRYALERT

May 23, 2024

Detroit PDC Power Outage

Detroit PDC (NASS: 481), located at 1401 W. Fort St, Room 1022, Detroit, Ml 48233-9997, is having a
planned power outage on May 26, 2024, from 05:00-17:00 and on May 27, 2024, from 05:00-10:00.

Drop shipments will be accepted at the Michigan Metroplex PDC (NASS: 480), located at 711 N.
Glenwood Ave, Pontiac, Ml 48340-9991 during this time.

We are sorry for the inconvenience.
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.
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